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NO! NO! NEVER! Oregon was one of the first states to initiate vote-by-mail and it has 

been a HUGE success and should NEVER be eliminated just because of a president 

thinks it resulted in his loss in 2020. Even Florida has vote by mail and you know he 

never voted in person! This proposal for the change in the current law is a BS!! 


